
     
     

            
    

 
             

                
            

                
  

  
           

                
       

 
             

  
 

SUMMARY OF PROPOSED ORDINANCE OF 
SONOMA COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

REPEALING AND REPLACING CHAPTER 2, ARTICLE XX, OF THE SONOMA COUNTY CODE, 
ESTABLISHING CAMPAIGN CONTRIBUTION LIMITS. 

On August 9, 2022, the Sonoma County Board of Supervisors will conduct a 
public meeting to consider a proposed ordinance to repeal and replace Chapter 2, Article XX of 
the Sonoma County Code, establishing Campaign Contribution Limits. The proposed ordinance 
would take effect on January 1, 2023, and would apply to all elections conducted after that 
effective date. 

Copies of the proposed ordinance are available on-line at www.sonomacounty.org, and 
during regular business hours in the office of the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors, 575 
Administration Drive, Room 100A, Santa Rosa, California. 

ALL INTERESTED PERSONS ARE HEREBY INVITED TO BE PRESENT AND HEARD ON THE 
PROPOSED ORDINANCE. 
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